UNIVERSITY OF

June, 2003

Dear Miguel:

Congratulations on your outstanding academic performance at the University
of Miami. We at the Graduate School, hope that the enclosed certificate
recognizing your superior achievement will serve as a memento of your years of

study.

May your success here at the University of Miami continue in all your future
endeavors.

Sincerely,

% M
Steven G. Ullmann, Ph.D.
Dean of the Graduate School

Graduate School
P.O. Box 248125
Coral Gables, Florida 33124-3220
305-284-4154
Fax: 305-284-5441
E-mail: graduateschool@miami.edu




